
 
 

 

PO Box 1625 Dover, Delaware 19903 | (302) 404-4208 | delawarecannabis.org  

 

Dear Cannabis Legalization Supporter, 

 Delaware is on the brink of legalizing cannabis and creating a safe, regulated market, but we’re 

facing a well-funded opposition led by organizations including AAA, the Delaware State Troopers 

Association, and the Delaware State Chamber of Commerce.  With the support of 61% of Delawareans 

and two-thirds of Americans, cannabis legalization is inevitable nationwide but the First State cannot take 

a wait-and-see approach while neighboring states reap the social and economic benefits associated with 

a regulated market for cannabis including safer communities, small business growth, and employment 

opportunities. 

We need your help to pass legislation to legalize cannabis in Delaware in 2021. 

 Delaware CAN is leading the campaign to advance a bill to legalize cannabis for all adults and 

replace the current illicit market with a safe, legal, taxed, and regulated market.  Our efforts focus on 

public education programs to promote the benefits of cannabis legalization, cannabis advocate training, 

grass roots citizen lobbying events, and direct lobbying.   

Your support is crucial to the fight to end cannabis prohibition. 

For your support and donation to Delaware CAN, we are offering two sponsorship programs.  Our 

Annual Sponsorship Programs includes recognition of your company or organization at all Delaware CAN 

events, on our webpage, and to our social media followers and e-mail subscribers.  Our Signature Events 

Sponsorship Program provides opportunities for recognition at our largest events, our Repeal Day Soiree 

in December and the Global Cannabis March in May.    

Will you sponsor cannabis legalization in 2021? 

 I’ve attached additional information on our Annual and Signature Events Sponsorship Programs.  

If you are not able to give on those levels, any donation will help!  For more information on joining us in 

creating a safer market for cannabis, ending arrests and citations for over 100,000 Delaware consumers, 

and spurring economic growth in the First State, please contact us at info@delawarecannabis.org or 

(302) 404-4208.  Together, Delaware CAN legalize cannabis in 2021!   

 

           Kind Regards, 

 

 

Zoë Patchell 
President, Delaware CAN 

 
P.S.  To view our sponsorship webpage, visit delawarecannabis.org/sponsors 
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